

Community-Police Relations Foundation, Inc. Mr. Lewis Nadel 4775 Collins Avenue #3603 Miami Beach, FL 33140



Dear Lewis,

We want to thank you for your generous gift to Beth Emet's High Holy Day and Fall Appeal. Your support means a lot to the temple and to us personally. It means that you care, about your Beth Emet community and the Jewish community at large.

Your donation does so much for TBE. It helps to keep us safe: by helping to pay for our security guards and Florida Highway Patrol officers. It helps families who have been displaced from Israel and the Ukraine in sending their children to camp and school. It helps us provide religious services to our community.

You have done a wonderful mitzvah of supporting a Beit Knesset (a house of gathering), a Beit Tefillah (a house of prayer), and a Beit Midrash (a house of learning).

Over the next few months, we invite you to visit us at one of our programs. Join a class, attend or tune into a service, enjoy a social event or take a tour of campus. Stop by to have a cup of coffee with the clergy or one of our staff. We would love the chance to learn more about you and your vision for Beth Emet.

As we usher in 5785, on behalf of our officers, board, staff and our families, we wish you and all those you love a year filled with inspiration from the past and hope for the future, one in which righteousness, love, justice, tolerance and shalom shall reign.

May hurt and heartache leave with the year that has ended and may a new year of blessing, health and bounty begin for one and all.

With gratitude,

Rabbi Bennett Greenspon

Marke Frent

Mackie Feierstein President, Temple Beth Emet



